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THE MARK TWAIN TRANSMISSION PROJECT

Helicopter Construction Begins Soon

Beginning in April, the Mark Twain Transmission Project 
team will start using helicopters to string transmission 
lines along the project route. Utilizing helicopters allows 
our contract partners to perform work more efficiently 
and to minimize property damage.  

We encourage motorists who notice the helicopter work 
to:

●	 Focus on the road.

●	 Maintain a safe speed.

●	 Refrain from taking photos while driving.

●	 Keep a safe distance from crews.

Thank you for your cooperation as our crews complete this important project, which will ensure greater 
reliability, economic growth and improved access to renewable energy for the people of northeast Missouri 
and the greater region.
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